
 
        Preliminary Budget Meeting 
 
        November 1, 2017 
 
 Minutes of a Special Meeting of the Town Board held at the Town Hall, 1139 Pennsylvania 
Avenue, on November 1, 2017. 
 
 Members Present:  Supervisor David Sheen, Council Members Daniel Hurley, Joseph  
     Roman, Kathleen Szerszen  
 
 Members Absent:  Council Member Glenn Gunderman 
 
 Others Present:   Deputy Town Clerk Marianne Schrom 
 
 
 The meeting was called to order by the Supervisor at 7:00 p.m., followed by the Pledge of 
Allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America. 
 
 Moment of Silence – Kathleen Szerszen 
 
 
7:01 p.m. – PUBLIC HEARING 2018 PRELIMINARY BUDGET 
 
 Supervisor David Sheen read the legal notice that appeared in the Star-Gazette and posted on 
the Town Bulletin Board and Town Website and opened the public hearing for public comment. 
 
 Charles Wilson of 399 Widger Hill Road commented on the 2018 Preliminary Budget inquiring 
about several line items.    Supervisor Sheen asked that Mr. Wilson put them in writing and submit them 
so that he can make certain that he is giving him the correct information in regards to his questions. 
 
 The public portion of the Public Hearing was closed at 7:02 p.m. 
 
 Supervisor Sheen stated that every line item was read and explained at the Tentative Budget 
Meeting that was held on September 19, 2017.   He then asked the Board if they had any comments 
regarding the budget.  Council Member Roman stated that he feels it is a very responsible budget and 
commended Supervisor Sheen for doing an excellent job keeping the town in good financial standing. 
 
 Council Member Roman made a motion and Council Member Szerszen seconded to adjourn the 
meeting.    
 
 The meeting was adjourned at 7:14 p.m. 
 
                Respectfully submitted, 
 
   
               Marianne Schrom   Carolyn A. Renko 
               Deputy Town Clerk  Town Clerk 


